
GCC MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES

Meeting:  June 18, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 8:27 P.M. by President Don Kidd.  All board members 
except Edith were present and 5 community club members were present.

The minutes of the May meeting were not  read. 

The Treasurer’s Report was read at the board meeting. 

Bill DeGroot asked that we check with the North River Electric and see if they could put a fifth 
light in by the Veterans area. He said another light was needed there.

There was no business old or new.

Announcements: There were no announcements. 

Next General Meeting:     The next meeting will be July 16th after the board meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:29 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted, Julie Engler, Secretary _________________________________________


